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Bepartment of Education

Region VII - CENTRAL VISAYAS
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BOHOL

Office of the Schools Division
Superintendent

November 2, 2021

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

No. 250 , Series 2021

VIRTUAL CONSULTATIVE MEETING of GENDER AND DEVELOPMENT FOCAL POINT
SYSTEM (GADFPS) DISTRICT COORDINATORS

TO: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Chiefs- CID and SGOD Functional Divisions
Public Schools District Supervisor
Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. Bohol Schools Division Office (SDO) is committed to ensure a safe learning environment, provide
psychosocial support to DepEd teaching and non-teaching personnel, and showcase promising
practices amidst the threat of CoVid-19 pandemic, and ensure that GAD-related issues and concerns
will be properly addressed with.

2. Inorder to address this concern, this Office through the School Governance and Operations Division 3
(SGDO), announces the conduct of a Virtual Consultative Meeting of Gender and Development
Focal Point System (GADFPS) Coordinators on November 8, 2021 at 1:00 pm. Link will be
provided at the messenger group chat thorugh the assistance of Mr. Ronald Boniao

3. Communication, and other incidental expenses incurred by the participants shall be charged to
School MOOE subject to the usual auditing of the COA rules and regulation.

4. This memo served as Travel Order.
5. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum 1s desired.
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